
Pulpit Announcements 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 16, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to support our Infirm and Retired 

Priests. This is a national collection of the US Bishops. The donations 

received, however, will remain in our diocese. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Michael and Teresa 

Ryan.  

 

• Thank you to everyone who is honoring Our Lady of Mount Carmel today. 

May you be blessed for your devotion to the Blessed Virgin Mary. 

 

• In honor of Saint Joachim and Anne, the grandparents of the Lord Jesus, the 

parish is happy to give a special blessing to all our grandparents during next 

weekend’s Masses (July 22-23). 

 

• Next Sunday, July 23, at 12:30 PM, the parish will have its annual Summer 

Ice Cream Social. The social will be marked by a visit from an Indian Land 

fire truck, fire hats for kids, games, activities, Root Beer floats, free t-shirt 

giveaways, and a whole lot of ice cream! The event is free. All are welcome! 

 

• Everyone is encouraged to take a few minutes and read our weekly digital 

bulletin, which is emailed to you every Saturday afternoon. The pulpit 

announcements only give the highlights. There are a lot of other things 

happening at the parish. Please stay informed and be as active as you’re able. 

 


